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October 22, 2014 

 

 

Juan Ruiz 

977 Payne Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55130 

 

VIA EMAIL:  superheron@aol.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 668 York Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Ruiz: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 21, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant a 3-inch variance on the 

ceiling height in the southwest bedroom. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday, November 5, 

2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers; however, it’s not necessary since your appeal 

was granted. 

 

Any questions, you may contact the Appeals Line at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Sean Westenhofer 

  

  

 

 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:superheron@aol.com

